A Visit of the Chinese Academy of Sciences

September 10, 2020

On September 10, 2020, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality
Development, provided a warm welcome to Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nopraenue Sajjarax Dhirathiti, Mahidol
University’s Vice President for International Relations and Corporate Communication, along with the
staff from the International Relations Division. They visited MUPY with Mr. Li Xuan, Manager of the
Chinese Academy of Sciences, to discuss further academic collaboration between two institutions.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2773



